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LIVE STREAMING MASS www.churchservices.tv/suttoncoldfield or www.htrc.org.uk 

Please pray for those who are sick: Richard Phillips, Margaret Mackey,, Margaret Morton, Carmel Barwell and Roy Barwell, Christine Hip-
kiss Father Michael Ho, John Savaker,  Fred Smith, Julian Brieger, Terence Battle, Theresa Webb, Theresa Wilson, Margaret Dineen, Mary 
Langdown, Catherine Connell, Joan Socci, Ruth Crane, Pauline Lucas, John & Sheila Laird, David Coleman, John Tucker, Patricia Simmons, 
Dolores O’Gorman, Rita Wilson, Mike O'Halloran, Marianina Szypulski, Macius Grudzinski, Jill Ellis, Kerry Moore, Sylvia Bailey, Kathleen Reil-
ly, Shelagh & Wayne Dudley, Mo Oliver, Isabel & Nicholas Dominquez-Persiva, Carmen R.F, Maribel R-F. Dean Evans, Josefina Gil-Calvo, 
Sinead McCaughey & all in Good Hope Hospital. 
 
Died recently:  Lucinda Mathers, Mark Rainer, Marie Ind. 
 
Anniversaries: Mary Behan, Ellen Hedley, Josephine O’Reilly, Henry Mason, Catherine Davin, Monica christie, Beryl Cabral, Barry 
Walker, Margaret Standley, Kevin Daly, Revv:  Benedict O’Gorman, Archie Snell, Bernard Robertson, Deacon Brian Dockerty.                    
Lord, make those who are not well, get better and grant to those who have died eternal rest in your heavenly home. Amen. 

Fr. Michael Ho Huu Nghia, Parish Priest 

Fr Ryan Service  Assistant Priest   Fr. David Lacy -  Assistant Priest,  

Mgr David Cousins - Retired Priest 
Rev Daniel Hurd, Deacon    Rev Owen Gresty, Deacon 

Date Holy Trinity  Sacred Heart  Footherley Convent 
Saturday 13th 
 

VIGIL 

10:00am 
 
 6:00pm 

No Mass or confessions 
 
Michael & Mary Walsh (B/A) 

10.00am 

10.30am 

Holy Souls 

Confessions 

 
 

 
 
 

Sunday 14th 
 
2ND SUNDAY 

9:00am 
11.00am 
12.30pm 
6.00pm 

Mass of Commitment FHC 
Peter Wheeler RIP 
Bpt Max Z.eki 
Thomas Brady (Anniversary) 

10:00am Jean Green 11.30am 
Michael McMahon 
RIP 

Monday 15th   4.30pm Reception of Body 10:00am Intentions of Eileen Siversen  7.30am 
Sr Eugenia  
Gonzalez 

Tuesday 16th 11.15am Requiem for Lucinda Mathers 10:00am Mary Parry  No mass 

Wed 17th  10.00am Anna & Stan Siejka  10:00am Frankie Ward  No mass 

Thurs 18th  10.00am Eucharistic Service 10:00am Teresa Hamilton  No mass 

Friday 19th 

  9.00am 
10.30am 
 
3.15pm 

Mass in School 
Margaret Williams 
Funeral  For Marie Ind.  
(Crematorium) 

10:00am Valerie Dickens  No mass 

Saturday 20th 
VIGIL  

10.00am 
10.30am 
 
  6.00pm 

Jenny Leach RIP 
Confessions 
Williams & Stergiopoulos Fam. 
Seamus Regan RIP 

10:00am 

10.30am 

Eileen Daly 

Confessions  
 No mass 

 
Sunday 21st 

 

9:00am 
11.00am 
  1.30pm 
6.00pm 

Thomas & Catherine McDonald 
Maria Tessaro RIP 
Bpt Sylvia Galloway 
People of the Parish 

10.00am Mary & George Ryan 11.30am 
Vocations to The 
Religious Life 

SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
PEACE SUNDAY 

69 Lichfield Road, Sutton Coldfield,  
 B74 2NU 

 Tel: 0121 354 1211 

Email:    holytrinity.suttoncoldfield@rcaob.org.uk 
Websites: Holy Trinity www.htrc.org.uk 

     Diocese:      www.rcaob.org.uk 

534 Lichfield Road, 
Sutton Coldfield, 

B74 4EH 
0121 308 2560 

GIFT AID & STANDING ORDERS 

Thanks to everyone for continuing to donate to 
your Church by Standing Order or Direct Debit. 

If you wish to use s/o or d/d please contact: 
HT  Judith Millington  (via the Office) 
SH   John Shanahan: 01543 481243 

13  -  21st January 2024 Psalter Week 2 

Next Week 29th/21st January  
6:00pm Nino Mantella 
9.00am  Clare Barton 
11.00am Ken Mackey 
6.00pm Youth Mass 
Children’s liturgy  

Collection at Holy Trinity W/e 6th/7th January  
 £1552.50. 
CHIRISTMAS CRIB DONATIONS £616.44 
Thank you for your generosity 
Weekend 27/28th January Peter Rand will 
speak about The Friends of the Holy Land  

and make an Appeal for support at all Masses. 



 

 

Useful Information 
• Hospital Chaplaincy: If you or a family member is in hospital & 

would like a visit by a Priest and/or Eucharistic Minister please inform 
the parish office as the Hospital staff will not automatically let us 
know. 

• Parish Office: is open on Tuesday and Friday 10.30-1.30pm. 

• Baptisms Please complete the Baptism request form on our website 
or available in the Church porch and return to the Office. We will then 
contact you to discuss dates for next year. 

• Weddings– Download the Wedding Booklet from our Website 

Contact Information: 
 Fr. David:  fr.david.lacy@rcaob.org.uk 
 Fr. Ryan  fr.ryan.service@rcaob.org.uk 
 Deacon Daniel dcn.daniel.hurd@rcaob.org.uk  
 Deacon Owen dcn.owen.gresty@rcaob.org.uk 

  
(We are here to minister, help & serve you.  
Drop us an email and we are there for you.) 

If you wish to have any special Mass or Service recorded 
please email: holytrinitysuttonrc@gmail.com 

PARISH NOTICES 

FRIENDS OF THE HOLY LAND. On 27/28 January, Peter 
Rand, a retired Trustee and volunteer with Friends of the Holy 

Land (FHL), will be sharing the impact on the Christian commu-
nity in Gaza and elsewhere of the horrific developments since 

7th  October. Peter has visited Gaza on a number of occasions, 
most recently in March last year, so brings a real insight into the 
situation. There will be a retiring or second collection and Peter 

will bring some leaflets about the work of FHL. 
 For more information, visit www.friendsoftheholyland.org.uk  

HOSPITALTY AT MASS MEET AND GREET 
It is a joy and a privilege to welcome parishioners and visitors to 
all our Masses here at Holy Trinity. Especially at the weekend. 
The numbers are increasing and there are many visiting us for 
the first time with their families. It is a great way to make new 
acquaintances of all ages from so many different parts of the 
world. You definitely would benefit from the new friendships 
made. Even join them for coffee after Mass. To that end we are 
looking for more volunteers to step in and meet and greet every-
one who walks through the door to give them a feeling of wel-
come. You can be a ’satnav’ for the parish and new faces bring 
a breath of fresh air to the term ‘Hospitality’. Have a think and 
let us know. Choose the Mass you would like to help out at and 
contact little.voice@orange.fr to sign up. 

DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE TO LOURDES 2024 
 
This years pilgrimage is from Monday 27th May- Saturday 1st June (by air. 
Coach travel will depart on Sunday 26th) and will soon be open to bookings. 
If you are interested in joining our parish group please let Stephanie Holden 
know. 
If you are, or know someone who is unwell, (physically or mentally) or in 
need of spiritual support and may benefit from a pilgrimage to Lourdes 
please also get in touch.  We have support available in Lourdes with a medi-
cal team and Hospitaliers in the Acceuil. As a parish we also have a fund to 
support those who may need assistance. 
 
CALLING ALL NURSES, DOCTORS OR ALLIED HEALTHCARE         
PROFESSIONALS and anyone who would like to serve as a helper 
(Hospitalier) in Lourdes. We are always looking for new members of the 
team to help care for all pilgrims while in Lourdes.  If interested please get in 
touch or see the poster in the porch. 
Saholden@btopenworld.com         07808160214  

WHAT’S ON FOR YOUTH/YOUNG ADULTS? 
Be involved in our Liturgy through reading, music and more 
Sunday 21st January @6.00pm Youth –led Mass –The Word of God 
Sunday 10th March @6.00pm Youth –led mass—Laetare Sunday 

SAFEGUARDING 
The Parish operates in accordance with Statutory Safeguarding 
Guidance and the National and Archdiocesan policies & proce-
dures at all times. Our Parish Safeguarding Representatives are  
Barbara Peel and Margaret McConnell.  
They can be contacted at: 
sg.holytrinity.suttoncoldfield@rcaob.org.uk or alternatively 
the Diocesan Safeguarding Team can be contacted on 0121 
230 6240 or safeguarding@rcaob.org.uk if you have any 
concerns.   We all have a responsibility to report any con-
cerns which we may have. 

CATHOLIC SUTTON COLDFIELD 
Expect to become familiar with this title over the coming months. It is a tag 
we have adopted to describe a variety of projects being undertaken by the 
clergy in Sutton Coldfield as we all work together—”Unfolding God’s Plan”  
There are already thoughts on some of the ways we might work together.  
For example—providing couples support as they prepare for marriage and 
Baptismal preparation, Joint events for the Year of Prayer; joint pilgrimages..  
There is lots of room for events which will benefit our parishes.  You may 
have different ideas too and it is important that we share thoughts and move 
forward.  We will come together in the New Year to consider what more we 
may do. 

A Prayer for Peace in Ukraine and in the Holy Land 
 

Lord may your peace reign in all hearts and minds;   
Stir us towards Reconciliation.   

 To see each other as brothers and sisters.  
 Give us courage to reach out to others and   

To stretch a hand of friendship. 
May peace and justice be established for all. Amen 

MASS REQUESTS 
If you wish to request a Mass for your Intentions 
(anniversaries, birthdays, deceased family or friend) 
please use the envelopes which are available in porch. 
 
If possible please give as much notice as you can for spe-
cific dates and include a contact number. 
 
You may then hand to the clergy or drop into the Parish 
Office which is open on Tuesday & Friday  10.30 –
1.00pm. 

ROSARY FOR LIFE:  
Please join us after mass on Thursdays when we will pray the 
Rosary to ask Our Lady to bring an end to the persecution of 

 
SVP DONATIONS.  
All food items, tinned and dried .All hygiene items, especially shav-
ing foam/gel & deodorant.  

PRAYER GROUP  
will recommence on Monday 15th Jan . 7.30pm in the 
Conference Room. 

http://www.friendsoftheholyland.org.uk/
mailto:little.voice@orange.fr

